February 26, 1942

Dear Dr Milna,

Many thanka for your letter which explalns the altuation
perfectly. I imagine that 20 gheep would be an entirely sultable
number to take ag & unit, though I ghould need to know much more
than I do = and perhaps more thoan s known at all - to say that
it 1s sbsolutely the most aultable for your purposes.

I have not yet the offprintas from my paper in the Annals
of Eugeniop on the Negative Binomial, but will gend you one
when I have it. I think 1t likely that thers will be fusther
work on this dlatribution from differsnt atandpoints.

I hope I can keep the Annals golng in spite of the heavy
loas of forelgn nuhnnriﬁfiunu, a% least 1f various people come

“£6 the rescus. Do you think your department would like to

become a subsoriber?

fours slnoerely,



